
Hearing Set for Comprehensive Plan

The Nemaha County Kansas Planning Commission is about to complete
work on the Nemaha County Comprehensive Plan. One of the last steps is to
hold a public hearing. The hearing will be conducted by Mr. Dick Horton, planning
consultant.

The hearing will be at the Seneca Community building, 1500 Community
Drive, Seneca, Ks., on Wednesday, July 19th from 6-8pm. For those who are
unable attend this session, a continuance of the hearing will be held at the
Sabetha City Hall Commission Meeting Room, Thursday, July 20th from 12 noon-
2pm at 805 Main St., Sabetha, Ks.

At each session, Mr. Horton will give a review of the Plan and Appendices
and then public comment will be allowed for a limited amount of time. If you are
not able to attend either session, you may send signed, written comments to the
Nemaha County Courthouse, 607 Nemaha Street, Seneca, KS, attention Planning
Commission prior to the July 19th hearing date.

The Comprehensive Plan and the Comprehensive Plan Appendices will be
available for viewing on the Nemaha County website at
https://www.nmcoks.us/planning-commission . Written copies of both the Plan
and the Appendices will be available for viewing at the County Clerk’s office in the
Courthouse.


